
 

 

 
Wednesday 9th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy Easter Holiday! 
 
Since my last communication with you, the Department for Education have announced that they will indeed issue 
£15 vouchers (per child) for Free School Meal entitled families, over the two week holiday period. 
 
I write to let you know that we have been working hard on this, however, due to a system overload issue on the 
government portal, many schools, including us, are facing technical problems to upload the information needed 
for this to be processed. 
 
We are tirelessly working on this daily, as we understand the predicament many of you are facing during such 
unprecedented times. 
 
Once it has been made possible for us to upload the information required, you will receive your voucher. 
 
I can assure you, we are desperately trying to communicate with the appropriate bodies to get this sorted. 
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Keep inside, keep safe and I will keep in touch.  
 
Regards,  

 
 

 
Ms A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher 


